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Dear Parent / Carer, +/ SCHOOLS

As part of our continued drive to prioritise safeguarding, | am pleased to inform you that we have signed up to be part
of Safer Schools (https://oursaferschools.co.uk/)

The aim of Safer Schools is to provide school, parents, and students with up-to-date information on the latest risks and
development predominantly related to the online world.

For parents and carers this will also provide advice on how to safeguard your child online, as well as raising alerts
about current risks or threats to which your child may be exposed.

You will need to download the Safer Schools app onto your phone or tablet and then scan the QR code below which
will give you access to Safer Schools.

Please take time to browse the information, support, and guidance currently available. You will also receive alert
updates on new information as it occurs.

Parent/Carer - Secondary
Nether Stowe School

If you have any issues linking to Safer Schools, please contact our IT department by calling the main school number.
Safer Schools will be launched with all students week beginning 13™" March.

This is a powerful tool, which will strengthen our collaborative work to keep your child safe.

Yours sincerely,

DJSullivan

Miss D Sullivan
Assistant Head - Designated Safeguarding Lead
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